The City of Warren is accepting applications for Skating Rink Attendants. Duties include indoor rink supervision in the evening and weekends along with light cleaning duties.  Applications can be completed and returned to the City Office located at 120 East Bridge Avenue or emailed to info@warrenminnesota.com.  An EOE. The closing date is Monday, December 9, 2024. An EOE.

